

UTC Sheffield, 111 Matilda Street, Sheffield, S1 4QF Tel: +44 (0) 114 260 3970 | Email: admin@utcsheffield.org.uk Web: www.utcsheffield.org.uk | Twitter: @utcsheffield

NC/VM

9 June 2017

Dear Student/Parent/Carer

UTC Sheffield Prize Giving Awards Ceremony - The Cutlers' Hall Tuesday 12 September 2017 from 5.30pm - 8.00pm

I am delighted to invite you to attend our UTC Sheffield Prize Giving Awards Ceremony. I am sure you will agree that this will be a special moment in UTC Sheffield's history as we celebrate our first full cohort of Y13 students passing through after 4 years - and what a journey it's been - along with our Y11 students from the past 2 years.

We are pleased that some of our top employers and members of the Trust Board will be joining us. The Cutlers' Hall will be open from 5.30pm and the Prize Giving Ceremony will begin at 6.00pm. Following the event there will be an opportunity for photographs to be taken in this prestigious venue and light refreshments will be available in the Old Banqueting Hall.

Could you please complete the attached form to give an indication of how many tickets you will require (please reply even if you are unable to attend) and return to UTC Sheffield, or you can email admin@utcsheffield.org.uk with your response.

This will be a very special evening and I look forward to welcoming you and your family.

Yours faithfully

Nick Crew

Executive Principal UTC Sheffield

Enc.





Our Sponsors:













UTC Sheffield Prize Giving Awards Ceremony

Tuesday 12 September 2017 - 5.30-8.00pm, The Cutlers' Hall

raccau, 12 cop.	
I / We would be p	eased to attend the Prize Giving Event at the Cutlers' Hall and request
tickets.	
or	
I / We are unable	to attend the Prize Giving Event at the Cutlers' Hall.
Student Name:	Parent/Carer:
Please complete a	and return to:
	Admin Team, UTC Sheffield, 111 Matilda Street, Sheffield, S1 4QF
	or email:

admin@utcsheffield.org.uk